VILLAGE OF COLD SPRING HISTORIC DISTRICT REVIEW BOARD VILLAGE HALL, 85 MAIN STREET

Workshop January 4, 2017

The Village of Cold Spring Historic District Review Board held a workshop meeting at the Village Hall, 85 Main Street on Wednesday January 4, 2017.

Members Present: Chair Al Zgolinski, Vice Chair Kathleen Foley and board members: Sean Conway, Andrea Connor and Carolyn Bachan. The meeting was called to order at 8:00 pm.

The Board discussed proposed edits to Chapter 64 of the Village Code.

Al Zgolinski, Chair

Date